
 
 

 

TO:  Sam Wilkins, Director of the State Office of Human Resources 

 

FROM: Swati S. Patel, Chief Legal Counsel to the Office of the Governor 

 

DATE:  February 7, 2014 

 

RE:  Clarification for Executive Order 2014-09 

 

 

 

Pursuant to Section 8-11-57 of the South Carolina Code of laws, the Governor issued Executive 

Order 2014-09 which included information that must be  clarified as follows: 

  

In Paragraph 3, Line 15, an addition should be made to include Marlboro County having 

had a two-hour delay on January 30, 2014. 

 

This clarification effectively grants leave with pay to state employees who were delayed in 

Marlboro County by two hours on January 30, 2014. 

 

In addition, please be advised that the intent of Executive Order 2014-09 will be construed as 

follows: 

 

Darlington County was incorrectly reported as having been on a two-hour delay on January 30, 

2014 due to an error on the South Carolina Emergency Management Division website, which 

was subsequently corrected but done so after state employees had relied on the posted notice.  

Accordingly, leave with pay will still be granted to any state employee who was delayed to work 

in Darlington County on January 30, 2014 as a result of this error. 

 

Colleton County was correctly reported as having been on a two-hour delay on January 30, 2014 

on the South Carolina Emergency Management Division website, which was then withdrawn by 

the county but done so after state employees had relied on the posted notice.  Accordingly, leave 

with pay will still be granted to any state employee in Colleton County who was delayed to work 

on January 30, 2014 as a result of this error. 

 


